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January Technical Talk 
Join us on January 15th as we discuss F280 and Overheating Guidelines. We 

will be welcoming Todd Backus, Manager of Programs Development at TECA 

to share on this topic. More information and the link to register here: https:// 

events.teams.microsoft.com/event/90a592ac-423b-4ef6-87a2- 

c5e0cd063234@86243c6d-7620-4481-aa01-72d2bf5848f7. 

 

HVAC Designer Registry 
A few months ago, we announced our HVAC Designer Registry Project with 

support from NRCan. We have officially soft launched the webpage on our 

website and want to encourage all HVAC Designers to apply. This registry will 

be promoted nationally as part of the project and we hope to demonstrate 

capacity for increased requirement of HVAC design. The application form can 

be found here: HVACDC-DesignerApplication.pdf 

If you have any questions please email admin@hvacdc.ca 

 

Gold Sponsor - Nu-Air Ventilation 
We are excited to announce a new Gold Level Sponsor at HVAC Designers of 

Canada. Nu-Air offers a range of heat and energy recovery ventilators 

(HRV and ERV) ranging 30-4000 cfm so is a single source partner for 

compact residential units up to custom roof-top H/ERV’s. It’s MURB 

offering features a family of low profile ERVs which are the industry’s 

only products that are reversible out of the box. This innovation 

eliminates the need to design for, specify, and install mirrored model- 

versions, and makes it easy to substitute Nu-Air into existing plans with 

little or no adjustment to designs and drawings. The SE135E in 

particular exceeds 75% SRE requirements common to many 

jurisdictions nowadays and, like all it’s ERVs requires no condensate 

drain even in the coldest climates. Since 1992 the company has been 

exceeding expectations for the reliability its products, customer 

responsiveness and industry-best lead times, shipping from stock or in 

a matter of weeks, not months. 

We look forward to welcoming them later this year to present a Webinar 

on who they are and what they can offer our members. In the meantime, 

for more information - you can visit https://nu-airventilation.com/ or 

contact Sonny Pirrotta, National Sales Manager at spirrotta@nu- 

airventilation.com. 

 

 

Membership 
We would like to extend a warm welcome to our new members: Jason 

Karadag, Kunal Patil, Siloni Waraich and Robin Wakelin. 

As we continue to grow our organization, we would love for you to refer 

others in the industry to join us! You can share this link with them: https:// 

hvacdc.ca/designermembership/ or have them contact info@hvacdc.ca and 

we would be happy to help! 

 

 
Upcoming Events 
 

January Technical Talk - January 15th a 2 pm 
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